From: SEARS Joy * OPRD

To: Kelly Reid

Subject: RE: historic sign question - marquee sign
Date: Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:14:57 AM
Hello Kelly,

The marquee is not appropriate for the Oddfellows Hall and does not meet the Standards for
Rehabilitation. Yes, it creates a false sense of history. If they want a lighted sign, | would direct them
to something more in keeping sign-wise with the historic character of the building such as depicted
in the historic hardware store photos or a simple blade sign over the entry.

Thanks,
Joy

Joy Sears
Restoration Specialist

Oregon State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO)
725 Summer Street NE, Suite C
Salem OR 97301

Phone 503-986-0688

Email: Joy.Sears@oregon.gov
Website: www.oregonheritage.org

“It Is better to preserve than to restore and better to restore than to
reconstruct”
- A. N. Didron 1839


mailto:Joy.Sears@oregon.gov
mailto:kreid@orcity.org
mailto:Joy.Sears@oregon.gov
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/72S2CYEMqLT37OEcGnPq6?domain=oregonheritage.org



